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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The exciting festive season is almost upon us and already in the EYFS and Year 1, the children are busy 
rehearsing for their Christmas production.  We would like to invite you to our performance, which will 
take place on Monday 18th December at 10am and 1.30pm. Tickets will be charged at £2.00 each and 
we will initially allocate two tickets per child; this will cover the cost of a festive photo and the 
performance. 
 
The performance will take place in the main school hall and there will be mince pies and tea/coffee 
available from 9.00am/1.10pm in the small hall. The Nativity will last for approximately 40 minutes. 
In order to ensure that we are safeguarding your child, we ask that no photographs are taken, and no 
video footage is recorded during these performances.  
 
Tickets are available to purchase in ParentMail. We know that lots of families would like more than 
two people to attend, but please appreciate the fact we are limited on space and have to adhere to 
fire regulations.  
 
We try to provide most costumes for the children, but we may ask for your help with some basic items 
such as tights and black trousers. If this is the case, then you will receive a slip with the information on.   
 
Nursery parents: If you would like to take your child home with you after the performance then once 
the children are changed back into their own clothes, they can be released from their key person at 
the Nursery gate. 
 
We are very excited about this performance and the children can’t wait for you to come along and see 
them. We look forward to seeing you and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very 
Happy Christmas and New Year! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Bacon 
EYFS Lead 
 
 


